
Dear Supervisors: 

 

I support the ordinance to establish a Citizen's Advisory Committee for Law 
Enforcement Oversight (CACLEO). Law enforcement agencies all over the country are 
taking steps towards transparency, community involvement and oversight for officer and 
administration in order to make policing safer and more equitable for civilians and 
officers alike. We need to take such steps at the Mendocino County Sheriff's Office as 
well. 
 

Thank you. 
Christi “Rowan” Hawthorn  

 


